
 
March 27, 2020 

 
Dear Families and Caregivers, 
 
 In this packet you will find work for you to use with your kindergarten student this week. 
The work is intended to be used Monday-Friday 3/30-4/3. Every student in kindergarten is 
receiving this consistent base learning plan.  Individual teachers may have already provided you 
with additional resources and may continue to do so over this week.  Feel free to add these to 
your daily plan. 
 
 We, as a collective team, want to clearly iterate that this packet of work is meant as 
practice for your student, not necessarily new skills. We are working as a team to find ways to 
best deliver new instruction. Thank you so much for your flexibility and patience in this time of 
change and uncertainty.  
  
 Additionally, please put your family’s mental health first. We recognize that many of you 
are experiencing huge changes in daily life. Please remember to enjoy your children, get 
outside with them and give yourself some flexibility in what gets accomplished during the day.  
 
 Lastly, please let your children know we miss them ALL dearly and hope to be back in 
our classrooms as SOON as it is safe.  If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out 
directly to your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
         
        Best Regards, 
        The Kindergarten Team 
 


